
 
CHRISTMAS DINNERS - even though we will not be 
distributing Christmas Gift cards this year from the church, we 
will be accepting donations to help with dinners. Monies 
received to date - $5,105.00. It is not too late to send in your 
donation. All monies received will be passed on to the 
Christmas Exchange, and you will be credited for Income 
Tax purposes by us. Thank you. 
 

CHRISTMAS FLOWERS – donations in memory of loved 
ones are being accepted to assist with our Flowers & 
Wreaths display during the Christmas season. Please 
place your offering in an envelope marked “flowers” 
together with the names of those who will be 
remembered during our Christmas Masses. Please 
include your own name and envelope number. Donations 

will be accepted until December 13th.  
 
REMEMBRANCE BOOK - This year - due to COVID - we are using the 
names from last year’s book. If you would like to add someone who has 
died since that time, you can email us at stpiusx@nb.aibn.com and we will 
add them to the list. The Book will then be placed on the altar.   
 
2021 SUNDAY ENVELOPES - If you do not already use envelopes and 
would like to begin using them, we would appreciate a phone call or e-mail so 
that a box may be prepared for you.  We need your name, complete address 
and a phone number. 
 
SUNDAY EXPOSITION 
St. Mark’s, 1-2 p.m., November 22 - with Benediction and Confession 
St. François, November 29 - with Benediction and Confession 
WEEKLY EXPOSITION 
Cathedral: Tuesday from 2 – 3 p.m. - Registration 1:30 - 2:00 p.m. 
Paroisse St. François de Sales:    Friday from 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m 
 
CAMP SHELDRAKE - a Catholic base children’s camp located on the 
Miramichi, has erected a Memorial Board in their main lodge as a way for 
families to remember deceased love ones through sponsorship of children to 
attend camp. For more information on this memorial, please call Saint John 
area Board member: Mavis Drummond (832-0104) or visit their website at 
www.campsheldrake.com.  
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Msgr. Brian Henneberry, V.G., Pastor 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Weekday Liturgies 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - NO MASS 
Thursday - NO MASS  
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

November 22nd, 2020 
FEAST OF CHRIST THE KING 

 



 
Our Masses for the week of  November 23rd      

Monday 9:00 a.m. - NO MASS - 
Tuesday 5:30 p.m. NOVENA MASS 
    Marjorie Parlee 
Wednesday   - NO MASS - 
Thursday   - NO MASS - 
Friday    - NO MASS - 
Saturday 4:00 p.m. Memorial Mass 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. For the People 
                       11:00 a.m. Matilda Richard 
 
MEMORIALS to be celebrated on Saturday, November 28th  at 4:00 p.m.:  
Dr. Brian & Pierrette Higgins, Germaine Benoit, Hugh Fitzpatrick, Joe 
Gallant, Colleen Mantle, Gerry Thompson, Msgr. Joe Woods, Special 
Intentions  
 

Sunday Offertory - November 15th  - (Including PAD) - $4,918.50 
Christmas Baskets - to date - $5,105.00 

D&P - COVID collection - $902.00 
Special Collection - Feast of Christ the King -  

will be taken up today, November 22nd   
 

BAPTISM - we welcome into our Christian community Cecelia Audrey Rose 
Burnham, Nyah Karen Natalie Bursey, Myra Patricia Loparco, Aiseosa 
Jayden Oronsaye, Eseosa Jazmin Oronsaye and Wyatt William Michael 
Patterson who were recently baptized. Please keep these children and their 
families in your prayers.  To register for Baptism, please call 653-6830. 

 
Introduction to the Prayers of the Faithful 

The Parable of the Last Judgment is both profoundly beautiful and deeply 
disturbing.  It is truly “awesome” in the best sense of that overused word. And 
while it speaks of the end time it is addressed to us in our time, the present 
moments in which we are living. 
 
Jesus forces us to look at the ways we encounter humanity and how we 
respond. He reminds us that He is to be found in each person we encounter.  
He asks if the hungry and thirsty make us wonder only if our pantry is full or our 
drinking water is safe rather than think of how we can feed another human or 
quench another’s thirst. He asks how we react when we encounter the  
 

 
 
homeless and poorly clothed.  Do we wonder how we can redecorate or get our 
winter clothing ready rather than seek or support ways to provide housing and  
shelter and warmth for another human being. 
          
He asks “When you see humanity in its brokenness do you recall that you share 
in this same humanity with me?  Do you respond with judgment or compassion, 
or even worse, with indifference? 
 
 

Prayers of the Faithful 
For Pope Francis, Bishop Christian and all the bishops who continue to preach 
hope to a weary and worried world.     We pray to the Lord. 
 
For the Church, especially where there is persecution and where young Catholic 
girls are forced to convert to Islam.      We pray to the Lord. 
 
For prisoners of conscience and for people unjustly convicted of crimes they did 
not commit and for their families.     We pray to the Lord. 
 
For our country, that Catholics and other Christians and people of conscience 
will advocate for the unborn and challenged and the elderly and vulnerable who 
are endangered by Bill C-7.      We pray to the Lord. 
 
For the many generous people who are contributing to efforts to assist the poor 
at Christmas and for the children and families who will benefit from this 
generosity.     We pray to the Lord. 
 
For those who are sick, at home or in hospital or special care and for their 
families and care givers.      We pray to the Lord. 
 
For those who have died NN……. and for those whose names are written in our 
cherished Book of Remembrance.     We pray to the Lord. 
 

Mary Richard, Dr. Thomas McCue,  
Christine Davis, Joseph Bourgoin,  

Joe Gabriel, Connie Keyes, 
Raymond Doyle, Richard (Dick) Keating 


